
Dates for the term. Please add these to 

your diary. Please check the whiteboard 

or school app for any changes. 

6th Jan - Back to school 

8th Jan—Ash PM children 

start 

20th Jan—PJ Day £1  

donation  

23rd Jan—Sibling photos/

New to school 

31st Jan—Inset Day 

3rd Feb—Children’s Mental 

Health week 

14th February—Half term 

Out of an Egg 

This term Nursery will be learning about animals that hatch from an egg. 

We will be using a selection of fiction and non-fiction books to support 

learning about these different animals, the cycle of life and their habitats. 

Nursery will also be learning about Chinese New Year. 

Nursery routine 

Tuesday— Hall time ( Ash Class) 

Thursday — Book Change  

Hall time—(Aspen Class)  

Sharing Books 

Book change is on a 

Thursday. Please 

bring in your child’s 

book  and reading 

diary in on this day. 

Please sign/

comment when you 

have read with your 

child. Books will be 

changed when read/

signed. 

Wow Vouchers 

Your child will be given some ‘pear’ 

shaped Wow Vouchers. 

When they reach a ‘milestone’ for 

example,  sleeping in their own 

bed, getting dressed etc please fill 

in one of these Wow Vouchers 

stating your child’s achievement. 

When they bring the voucher into 

school we will celebrate their 

achievement in class. The voucher 

will then be hung on our Wow 

Tree. Please ask if you need any 

more! 

Snack 

We ask for a weekly voluntary 

contribution of £1 each week. 

£1 per week 

£6 for half term 

£12 for the term 

Lunches (Aspen) 

Please cut all small foods such as olives, grapes,  

blueberries and baby tomatoes in half in lunch boxes. No nuts! 
No chocolate bars please! Thank you! 

Please remember to name your 

child’s water bottle, bags, any 

items of clothing. Please make 

sure all jumpers and cardigans 

are named. Thank you! 

Tapestry 

The nursery staff will share with you weekly ob-

servations. This is also a place where parents can 

upload photos/videos of their child at home to 

share with the staff. We would love to see what 

your child has been up to at home! 


